
 
 

TRAVELLER ACCOMMODATION PROGRAMME 2025 - 2029 
 

Notice is hereby given that in accordance with the Housing (Traveller 
Accommodation) Act, 1998, Carlow County Council (being the relevant 
housing authority specified under the Act) intends to prepare a new Traveller 
Accommodation Programme for the period 2025 – 2029.   
 
In accordance with the provisions of the above Act, Carlow County Council 
intends to carry out an assessment of the existing and projected 
accommodation needs for members of the Travelling Community in its 
functional area. 

 
If an individual, family or any organisation wish to make a submission in 
respect of the intention to carry out an assessment of the existing and 
projected Traveller Accommodation needs is invited to do so by making a 
submission via https://consult.carlow.ie or in writing in a sealed envelope 
marked “ Traveller Accommodation Programme 2025 -2029” and addressed 
to Brian O’Donovan, Senior Executive Officer, Housing Department, Carlow 
County Council, Civic Offices, Tullow, Co. Carlow. If there are any queries 
please contact 0599136296 or email bodonovan@carlowcoco.ie. 
 
Submissions to be received no later than 5pm on Thursday 21st March 2024 
 
Michael Brennan 
Director of Service 
Housing, Community, Recreation & Amenity 
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